
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Luttons News 
 

Whole School Attendance News  
 

Our Federation Target is 97% 
 

This week’s whole school attendance was:  

93.95% 
 
 
 
 

Attendance News 
 
 

Class Attendance News  
 
 
 

Class 1:   95.77 % 
 
Class 2:     92.15 % 
 
 

Well done to Class 1 who will be 
enjoying their extra playtime.  Individual Attendance News 

Well done to all the children who 
achieved 100% Attendance this week. 
Congratulations to  
our certificate  
winner: 
                  Jack  
 

 
 

A Message from Mrs Mould…. 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
We have had another lovely week in both schools this week with the children enjoying their learning 

indoors and out. It is great to see tennis nets up in both playgrounds and seeing the children practising 
the skills that they have been learning in PE.  

Next week will be our Coronation Celebration Week in both schools where the children will be learning 
all about this historical event and about the King and Queen. There will be history lessons, art and craft 
lessons and a Coronation Party on Friday. The party will take place at Luttons on Friday morning and in 

the afternoon at Sherburn. Please note that assemblies will be cancelled for this day.  
Watch out for photos on DoJo throughout the week! 

 
Enjoy the first of the Bank Holidays – let’s hope the weather improves! 

Best wishes  
Mrs Mould  

Friday 28th April 2023 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week: 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Forests School Stars of the Week: 
 
 
 

Class 1 
 
Kody 
For trying really hard in all 
areas of learning, being a role 
model at being ready to learn. 
 
Emily 
For always being a role model 
and overcoming the challenge 
of telling the time. 

Class 1 
 

 
No Forest School 
this week. 
 

Lower Key Stage 2 
 

 
James 
 
For being an expert 
helper whilst fitting 
bird boxes to our 
trees.  
 

Upper Key Stage 2 
 
 

Annabelle 
 
For being an expert 
helper whilst fitting 
bird boxes to our 
trees.  

 
 
 
 

 
Notes from the Headteacher: 

 
 
 
Class 1 

 
Stephen 
For becoming more confident 
in using his writing skills.  
 
 
Daisy  
For becoming more confident 
using her blending skills when 
reading longer words.  

 

 

Class 2 
 

Crystal 
For listening well and working 
hard, trying her very best to 
produce wonderful work. 
 
Thomas 
For going over and above in 
writing and impressing all of us 
with his skills.  

Class 2 
 

Paige 
For her fantastic work ethic. 
 
 
 
Kacey 
For always being polite and 
kind and trying her best. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Key Dates:  
 
 
  
 Monday 1st May – May Day Bank Holiday 

 Monday 8th May – Coronation Bank Holiday 
 Friday 26th May – Training Day (this has been moved from Monday 5th 

June due to the residential trip) 
 Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – Half Term holiday 

 

  

 
 

 
                            
In class 1 this week in geography we have been learning about maps and what different 
types of maps can show us. We looked at a map which showed us hills and valleys and 
also a map of Luttons which showed us more detail, including road, footpaths and 
buildings.  
 
We then made our own map of the classroom. This was quite tricky as we have to 
imagine we were flying overhead.  
 
In maths this week, we have been learning to tell the time – another tricky concept 
which has made our brains whirr. Reception children have been learning how many 
different numbers they can add together to get a given answer.  
 
I am very proud of Class 1’s hard work and resilience this week.  
 
  

    
       
 
   
                     
    
 
 
 

Our Learning This Week……Class 1  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 

In English Class 2 have been writing biographies about Tutankhamen. They knew some 
amazing facts. Well done Thomas for producing amazing facts.  

 
In Maths some of our children have been learning about 2D and 3D shapes. Annabelle  

showed great knowledge in her maths lesson.  
 

In Forest School we were lucky to have a visitor from the village called Dave. He 
brought bird boxes for us to attach to our trees. The children were very helpful 

especially James and Annabelle who were expert helpers with the tools and equipment.  
 
 

 
     

   
 
 
 

 
    
 
 
 
                             

Our Learning This Week……Class 2 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Safeguarding is everyone’s responsibility….. 
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety, please contact the Safeguarding 

Team at school.  
Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Mould (Head)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Mrs Walker (Deputy Head)  
Please contact them via the school office:  

01944 738232 
Luttons-office@woldsandvalefederation.co.uk 

If your concerns are out of school hours or in 
the holidays, please phone 

North Yorkshire Multi Agency Screening Team 
(MAST) 

01609 780780 
Or for urgent assistance call the Police on 999 



 
 
 
 
 

In other News………. 
 
 

Bank Holiday and Training Day 
 

There is another Training Day on Friday June 25th when schools will be closed. This will 
be the final Training Day of the school year.  

 
As well as the May Day Bank Holiday on Monday May 1st there will be an additional 

Bank Holiday for the Coronation on Monday May 8th. Both schools will be closed on 
these dates.  

 
Gaming 

We are still hearing from children that they are accessing games and online content 
that is above their age and that they are playing inappropriate games before and after 
school. You may have seen in the national press this last week about gaming and the 

effects that this can have on children in terms of their physical and mental health and 
general well-being. I would urge you to please be mindful of what games and content 
your child is able to access and play as well as the amount of screen time they have 

each day.  
 

If you have any questions about online safety, please do come and see a member of 
staff.  

 
 
 


